

WAKE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION Work Session

PRECIS

SUBJECT/TOPIC

HIGHCROFT DRIVE ELEMENTARY OVERFLOW STATUS FOR 2013-2014 SCHOOL YEAR

DEPARTMENT, BOARD/STAFF LIAISON(S), AND ANY PRESENTERS FROM OUTSIDE THE DISTRICT

Laura Evans, Senior Director for Student Assignment

BACKGROUND

At its meeting on 4/9/13, the Board approved the continuation of an enrollment cap for Mills Park Elementary for the 2013-2014 school year. At that time, the Board approved Alston Ridge Elementary, Highcroft Drive Elementary, and Weatherstone Elementary as the designated overflow schools for Mills Park Elementary. Staff members will present information on growth and crowding at Highcroft Drive Elementary.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

N/A

SAVINGS

N/A

NEXT STEPS / RECOMMENDATIONS

A proposal to remove Highcroft Drive Elementary from being an overflow school for Mills Park Elementary for the 2013-2014 school year will be presented for approval as an action item at the 6/4/13 board meeting.

